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Fiscal Officer Meeting 
Sea Grant Week 2018 

September 17th 
Hilton Portland Downtown 

 
 
Monday, September 17th 1:00pm to 5:00pm  
 
Topics to discuss will include: 

 
• NOAA Grants Management Office Update 

o SF424A break down 
o Subawards 
o NOAA new format for project progress reports 
o Challenges with Grants.gov Workspace 

• 10% rebudget waiver for Omnibus 
• Challenges and accomplishments with the 2018-2021 Omnibus Process 
• Challenges and accomplishments with the other FFO submission process 

 
Please contact Mary Beth Barrow (mebarrow@ncsu.edu) if you have any additional topics to 
discuss for the Fiscal Officers at Sea Grant Week. 
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